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Programs At-A-Glance 
Co-Parenting for Successful 
Kids supports families going 
through divorce, separation, 
and custody by enriching 
parents' knowledge of 
essential parenting skills and 
strategies. The program was 
delivered in person and 
reached 17 Latino 
participants.

Take-Home Projects began in February 2024 to give youth the 
opportunity to complete a variety of fair-eligible projects 
throughout the year and to expose them to new experiences. These 
projects promote the idea that 4-H meets youth where they are. 
Since its inception, 139 projects have been distributed, and over 50 
youth have completed at least one project.

"The Livewires 4-H group met to do the take-home calendar project 
and learn how to make kolaches, dumplings, and mini pizzas. It 
was a fun day, and we loved the Extension Office's thoughtful idea 
with the calendars. Thanks for all you do! Keep up the great work!"
– Katie Spohn, 4-H Parent and Volunteer

71
senior citizens learned 
garden management at 

three seperate Saline 
County Aging Services 

locations.

30
participants attended 

the DeWitt Community 
Health Fair and had the 

opportunity to learn 
about healthy cooking 

options. 

266
growers had their 

water management 
and cropping 

practices inquiries 
addressed.
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